
 

 

SEA/da 
 
3rd April 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I trust this letter finds you safe and well. 
 
It has been another productive term, pupils have responded very well to all their 
new learning this term.  Our Year 9 pupils have undertaken the Options process 
whilst our Year 11 and 13 pupils are preparing for the summer examination series. 
 
May I thank you in advance for your support with these examinations, which will see 
some amended start and finish times for every year group to accommodate all 
examinations.  Further details will be shared in due course. 
 
You can follow the progress of all our pupils by clicking the following link to our 
latest newsletter https://bit.ly/3nGNWbq. 
 
Please note that the summer term will begin on Monday 17th April 2023 at 8.40am 
for all year groups. 
 
It is important that all pupils are in the correct uniform and carrying a bag large 
enough to contain an A4 folder.  Please check our website for appropriate uniform 
https://bit.ly/3Ug6VG6. 
 
Can I remind you that, mobile phones are banned and for a range of health and 
safety reasons, the only jewellery allowed in the academy is a wristwatch and a 
single pair of stud earrings. 
 
I hope you have a restful and enjoyable Easter break. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Mr A Seager 
Headteacher 
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